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Dosher Announces Weather Related Service Changes  

 

SOUTHPORT - The Dosher Memorial Hospital Team are hoping for the best for all in Isaias’ 

path and are here to serve you when you need us.  

 

Dosher Memorial Hospital is rated to withstand winds much stronger than those forecast, and 

is a safe structure for our hospital team and patients. The Emergency Room is OPEN and 

operational for the duration of the storm.  

 

Dosher Medical – Bald Head Island will be CLOSED all day Monday and Tuesday.  

 

The following clinics will be closed Monday August 3rd beginning at 2:00 pm and will reopen 

Tuesday August 4th, at 11:00 am weather permitting:  

 

Dosher Medical General Surgery  

Paul Armstrong, MD  

 

Dosher Medical - Oak Island  

Lorraine Gauthier, MD 

Tom Holland, MD 

Heather Goldfuss, PA-C 

 

Dosher Medical-North Howe Street 

Andre’ Minor, MD 

W. Alex Newsom, MD 

 

 



Dosher Medical-Smithville Crossing 

Douglas Hiltz, MD 

 

Dosher Medical – Urgent Care 

4222 Long Beach Road, Southport, NC 28461  

 

Dosher Medical – Women’s Health  

Brad Hilaman, MD 

Maritza Manrique – Kiniry, MD  

 

Dosher Medical-Southport 

Jessica Bocook, DO 

 

Dosher Wellness Center  

Leigh Vaughan, DO 

Kristos Vaughan, DO  

Katie Pardee, APRN-BC 

*Lab will close at the same time as the clinic  

 

Changes to this plan will be communicated as deemed necessary. Wishing everyone safe 

shelter.  

  

 

#  #  # 

 

 


